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Unfortunately walking on the Oceanway between Tugun and Kirra has become very dangerous with
the explosion of E bikes. The regular lack of consideration for others and the extreme speed of these
bikes has spoiled a wonderful asset in this area. It would appear these bikes will have to be
registered and ridden on the streets by people with a licence as most of them are really motor bikes.
Their speed capability should define which ones need to be registered and taken off the paths.



